
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
WESTERN DISTRICT OF NORTH CAROLINA 

ASHEVILLE DIVISION 
 

100 Otis Street 
  Asheville, NC  28801 

Customer Service:  (828) 771-7300 
 
 

 
The United States Bankruptcy Court will be  

CLOSED Monday, October 10, 2022 
in observance of Columbus Day 

 

 

NOTICE:  All hearings scheduled for October 2022 in Asheville will be conducted 
telephonically.  If evidence needs to be presented in your case or you anticipate 
extensive argument, you will need to either continue the matter to a future hearing date 
in Asheville or contact chambers (704-350-7565) for a special setting.  

All parties, including Pro Se Parties, should connect to the courtroom 15 minutes prior 
to the scheduled hearing time using the dial in information provided below.  

AT&T Teleconference Service: 888-684-8852 
Access Code: 6204691# 
Security Code: 3874# 

 

 
 
*************** 
  NO COURT 
*************** 
 

HONORABLE GEORGE R. HODGES 
 

THERE ARE NO HEARINGS SCHEDULED FOR  
OCTOBER 11 – 14, 2022 

 
SCHEDULE CHANGES OCCUR DAILY. 

PLEASE REFER TO ANY FILED NOTICES, 
OR ADVISE THE COURT IF THERE IS A NEED 

FOR A SPECIAL HEARING DATE.  


